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[image: image3.wmf][image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  


HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!


On behalf of  the staff of Epiphany, I would like to welcome everyone back after a well deserved Christmas break and we look forward to working with you all again in the new year.





HOT LUNCH VOLUNTEER MEETING


There will be a meeting for hot lunch volunteers on Thursday, January 10 at 9:30am. 





VIOLIN CLUB


Violin Club will be starting again next Thursday at 2:45.  Please note:  There will be no violin tomorrow due to the forecasted inclement weather.





FRENCH IMMERSION APPLICATIONS


An information package and application form has been sent home to Grade 6 parents regarding the French Immersion program for next year. There is an information session for those students and their parents who are interested scheduled for January 17, beginning at 7pm at Crescent Collegiate High School. If there are any questions please contact me at the school.





TEACHER INSERVICE


There will no school for students on Friday, January 25 as teachers will be involved in a professional development session.





WINTER CLOTHES


As we move into the winter we ask that you please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for outside Winter Weather. 





SCHOOL WEBSITE 


Please be advised that the school newsletter, the latest minutes from school council meetings and last year’s school report are available online at: 


http://epiphanyelementary.weebly.com





EPIPHANY CALENDARS


We are currently selling 2013 anti-bullying calendars. These calendars were sponsored by the Masonic Lodge in Heart’s Content and feature Epiphany students for the months of March and October. The calendars are $5 and are selling fast.  Don’t miss your opportunity  to purchase a calendar showcasing our fabulous students. All proceeds to Epiphany Elementary.


  


AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS PROGRAM


After school sports will resume beginning Monday of next week. There will be activities in the school gym on Mondays and Thursdays running from 2:45pm until 4:15pm. As usual a bus will return students home free of charge beginning at 4:15pm.





UPDATED CODE OF CONDUCT


To date I have been very impressed with the behavior of our students. We are continually looking for ways to improve the behavior and academic performance of our students. With this in mind we are currently in the process of rolling out a new Positive Behavior Support (PBS) program at Epiphany. In this program students are taught positive behaviors and are rewarded as they demonstrate them. As part of this process we have updated our school code of conduct. Attached to this newsletter you will find the updated version of our school code of conduct which we would like you to review with your child. Please visit our website for the updated version of our “Infractions Summary” document. 














Epiphany Elementary Mission Statement





“In active partnership with the community, Epiphany Elementary is committed to providing a child-centered, nurturing environment that focuses on student involvement, learning and achievement.” 












































Principal:   Roger Green 


rogergreen@esdnl.ca
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Dates to Remember: 





January 11


Kinderstart Session-No school for Kindergarten Students





January 25


School Shutdown Day





January 25


Deadline for Grade 6 French Immersion Applications to be Submitted





































































































































































































































































































































































































